
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

There are seven homes on the east side of Broadway Street which have a water service line 

located in the back of the properties.  This line has become notorious for failing and our staff 

has had to tear up some of the residents three times in the past few years to make repairs.   

 

 

Proposal: 

We are recommending abandoning that water line and using the existing line on the westside 

of Broadway to service these homes.  This would entail transferring the service pits from the 

back of their properties to the front.  We solicited multiple quotes for this work and 

recommend accepting the quote from Environmental Construction Inc. 

 

 

Cost: 

Not to exceed $73,500.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA Water & READI Grant ($12,000 remaining funds) 


